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Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

MR-474, MR-475
Poulos, Nicki <npoulos@archrsc.com> Tue, Jul 25, 2023 at 7:24 AM
To: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Hi Leigh,

 

MCC would like to request an extension for MR474 and 475 to August 31, 2023

 

Thank you

 

Nicki

 

From: Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 10:04 PM
To: Poulos, Nicki <npoulos@archrsc.com>
Subject: MR-474, MR-475

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

[Quoted text hidden]

***Email Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute
confidential and/or legally privileged information. The information is intended only for use by the designated recipient. If
you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to the intended recipient), you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on this e-mail is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and
delete the message from your system.
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